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Dear Members of the Delaware City Council,

I am writing to strongly recommend the reappointment of Dustin Nanna to the Planning Commission. Since 2018,
Dustin has demonstrated unwavering dedication and commitment to our city through his service on various boards
and commissions. His extensive experience, deep understanding of city planning, and active involvement in
community affairs make him an invaluable asset to the Planning Commission.

Dustin's long-standing service has consistently shown his ability to contribute thoughtfully and effectively to the
planning and development of our city. His insights and expertise have been instrumental in shaping policies that
align with the best interests of our community.

Reappointing Dustin Nanna to the Planning Commission would ensure the continued benefit of his knowledge and
dedication, and I am confident he will continue to serve our city with the same enthusiasm and integrity.

Thank you for considering this recommendation.

Sincerely,

Steven Heyman
419-706-4258
129 flintwood dr.
Delaware, OH 43015
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